
SWSF Year 2 “Shark Sleepover!” 

Thursday 21
st

 to Friday 22
nd

 June 2018 

Woolacombe, Combe Martin and Bampton Schools 
 

 

Dear Parents of  

 

We are pleased to give you details of the upcoming Y2 Residential “Shark Sleepover”! It will take 

place at the National Aquarium in Plymouth on Thursday 21st June.  

 

Children at Combe Martin and Woolacombe will leave School during the day on Thursday 21st June 

and will travel to Bampton Primary School. Here all three classes will use the fantastic Woodland 

School facilities at Bampton, taking part in activities such as baking bread on an open fire, shelter 

building, willow weaving and exploring habitats. We will also be running an art and craft activity. 

 

Once in Plymouth, we will have a hot dinner and then a twilight tour around Plymouth Aquarium. 

There’s a snack and storytime, arts and crafts in the Discovery Zone and we’ll all then settle down in 

front of the Eddystone Reef tank for the night. 

 

In the morning there is breakfast in the Ocean View café and a trip to the Gift Shop and, if energy 

levels allow, we’ll have a quick trip around Plymouth Hoe to see some of the sights there. We hope 

to be back in School by early afternoon. 

 

It’s a great chance for all three Schools to get to know each other and experience an overnight stay 

in a different environment. 

 

The cost of the trip is £68.00 which includes all transport, accommodation, food and excursions. This 

is based on the majority of Year 2 children across the SWSF attending. This cost could rise if fewer 

children sign up to the trip. If this happens, we will consult with you before making firm bookings 

with transport & the Aquarium. 

 

If you wish your child to go on the trip, a non-refundable online deposit of £20.00 must be received 

by  Wednesday 18
th

 April,  please. Other payments can be made at any time and for any amount as 

long as full payment is received by Friday 15
th

 June. 

 

The children benefit greatly from such a valuable learning experience so please would you 

encourage your child to take part!   If you have any worries or questions at all, please come and 

see us. 

Thank you. 

 

Senior Leadership Team , SWSF        27 March 2018  

 

SWSF YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL VISIT “Shark Sleepover” 

21-22 June 2018 

I would like my child  …………………...…………….to be considered for the above trip and confirm 

that I have made an online  non-refundable deposit of £20.00 

 

I agree that I will contribute the full sum of £68.00 (the cost of the trip - if we do not receive 

all sums then the trip will not be viable). We do advise that you find suitable cancellation 

insurance in the event of illness. 

PLEASE NOTE: We have to pay for each venue, the transport and the accommodation in 

advance  and therefore the total cost of the trip will still be payable should you cancel at any 

time up to departure.    

 

Signed ………………………………………….  Date ………………… 

 

 


